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CIRCULAR NO. 01/2023

To: All Permanent Secretaries, Regional Executive Officers, Heads of Agencies &
Heads of Departments

From: Public Procurement Commission

Date: March 27, 2023

Subject: Publication of Contract Award

Sections 11 (1) and (2) of the Procurement Act 2003 and Section 4 (2) of the Procurement
Regulations 2004, mandate that procuring entities report to the National Procurement and
Tender Administration (NPTA), information on all contracts awarded, valuing above

$1,500,000, within five days of such award.

The reporting of this information will enable the Administration to fulfil its obligation under
Section 3 of the Regulations, which mandates that contract award information be published to
the Administration’s website, within two (2) days of receipt, for the purpose of giving publicity

to contracts awarded.

Procuring entities are reminded that these legislative requirements facilitate the Administrative
Review procedures provided for in Part VII of the Procurement Act 2003, as a bidder whose
tender or proposal has been rejected, can submit a written protest to the procuring entity within

five business days following the publication of the contract award decision.

The Public Procurement Commission hereby issues this Circular to encourage strict adherence
with these legislative requirements, as they promote accountability and transparency in the

public procyrement system.

Chief Exeécutlive Office

cc: Chairman, National Procurement and Tender Administration



